Development Impact Mitigation Fees For Fire and Rescue Training
Facility/Tower

Dear Ms. Hennike:

The Cameron Park Fire Department is requesting an additional $128,000 of
development impact mitigation funds, to build a fire and rescue training facility, at fire
Station 89, located at 3200 Country Club Drive, Cameron Park.

On February 25, 2020 the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors voted 5-0 to
approve the expenditure of $450,000 from the Fire Impact Fees, for this project.

Since that time, the soil report results have required additional enhancements to the
foundation, due to the high water table. This high water table has also created the need
for additional grading and reinforcement with rock, to support the heavy fire engines
traveling on it.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Y /4
SHérry Mo!

Assistant Chief
Cameron Park Fire Department
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